
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2024 MID-YEAR BAND AND CHOIR CONCERT 

 
 
Our Mid-Year Band and Choir concert is an opportunity for the students to perform for you and demonstrate 
the excellent progress they have made so far this year. It is a relaxed atmosphere and a wonderful experience 
for the students. 
 
This performance will take place in the School Hall at 6:00pm on Wednesday 19th June, 2024. 
 
Musicians, please arrive at 5:40pm so we have an opportunity to tune all the instruments and please do not 
forget to bring your music! We are really looking forward to a fabulous night. The performance is expected to 
conclude by 7:30pm. 
 
All choir students are to arrive by 5.40pm. Upon arrival, choir teachers will advise students where to sit. 
 
All Choir, Concert and Intermediate Band students will need to wear: 

• White long sleeve collared button up shirt (not polo style).  

• Black pants or skirt – not jeans 

• Black shoes and socks or stockings 
 
Starter Group students will need to wear: 

• School uniform 

• Black shoes 
 
 

 
 
 
Colleen Byrne     Sia Papacosta & Samantha Awada   Paul Robinson 
Band Coordinator     Choir Coordinators (K – 2)   Principal 
cpps.bands@gmail.com 
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